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From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 1:49 pm
To:
Subject: The Hood - T20 cricket, food trucks, An Eden Park Christmas & G9

BLACKCAPS v West Indies T20 

On Friday night the BLACKCAPS take on the West Indies in a T20 which 
marks the first cricket match of a busy international cricket schedule for the 
2020-21 summer. We have 100 tickets up for grabs, first in first served. We'll 
be here from 7am tomorrow, Thursday 26 November, at Gate G reception 
(limited to two tickets per household in The Hood). 

Please find the Traffic Management Plan here. 

Gates open: 5.30pm 
First ball: 7pm 

Mitre 10 Cup final 

The Turf Team will transform the ground from cricket to rugby mode in time 
for Saturday night’s Mitre 10 Cup premiership final between Auckland and 
Tasman.There is free entry to the match and no ticket is required. 

Gates open: 5pm 
Auckland v Tasman: 6.35pm 

Food Trucks 

Our food truck series is back next Wednesday from 4-7.30pm. The vendor 
line-up includes Carmel- Israeli Street Food, Eat Adlib, Sabores, Sweet As 
Crepes & Cream. 

Bring along your friends, neighbours and whānau for a bite to eat and meet 
others in the neighbourhood. Access to the Outer Oval is free via Entry J off 
Reimers Avenue. 
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Traffic Management Summit 
 
The next Traffic Management Summit will be held in December where 
representatives from Eden Park, Auckland Transport, and Evolution (traffic 
management) will be in attendance. 
  
We continue to look for ways to work alongside our local community and 
improve our processes, and therefore welcome your feedback. The event is 
intended to be a forum to discuss all things transport related and is an open 
invitation to all those who live, work and own businesses near the Park. 
  
Wednesday 9 December 
6.00-7.30pm 
Eden Park, Entry G reception, off Reimers Avenue (parking is available here) 
Light refreshments provided 
  
Please RSVP here with your attendees by 2 December. 
  
Can your kids help with our corporate Christmas cards? 
 
We’re looking for help from the young people in our neighbourhood to create 
our annual Christmas cards! If your kids are creative and would like to take 
part then we’d love them to draw their interpretation of Eden Park in the local 
community. Please ensure a name and age is included on their artwork and 
email it to us in high resolution by 2 December, and we’ll select the three 
most creative designs. 
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

    

 




